
6757 Arapaho Road #753
Dallas, TX 75248
(972) 991-1088

Dear Students and Parents,

How are you doing? I miss teaching all of you and thank you for your support during this pandemic.

I have reopened the school and am teaching on the normal schedule. However, please come to class 
only if you feel comfortable and safe doing so. Sifu Henry is continuing virtual classes on Zoom if 
you feel that is a safer alternative.

If you believe there is too much risk to attend classes at the school and also feel that the Zoom 
classes are not an adequate substitute, please contact Mrs. Lee to discuss contract extensions.

Stay well, and I look forward to the time when we are able to resume our normal routines.

Sincerely,

Master Lee 


